
 

 

 

May 1, 2014 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council Members 
  Douglas Faseler, City Manager 
 
From:  Jillian Boldway, CVB Director 
   
Re: Request for Waived Coliseum Rental Fees by Lions Club of Seguin and 

Geronimo for Seguin ISD “Stuff the Bus” program 
 
The Lions Club of Seguin and Geronimo are requesting the use of the Coliseum, 
August 11-13, 2014, with rental fees waived for these three days for the “Stuff the 
Bus” program for Seguin ISD.  These dates are a Monday, Tuesday, and 
Wednesday which are days that are not usually high in demand.  The waived fees 
would total $900.  The estimated staff expense is $528 during the event. 
 
This item is before City Council for its consideration. 


